
 

 
 
 
 
27 February 2020  
 

 
 
Dear Parent  
 
Please be advised that there will be early School closures at 1.15 pm on both Thursday 5th March 
and Monday 9th March for Year 12 & Year 9 Parental Consultation respectively. 

 
                                
                                 

 
 

WE Thompson 
Headmaster 
                 
 


